
 
 
Date: 06-03-2025 
 
To, 
The Organizing Committee 
GTTES 2025 
 
Subject: Heartfelt Appreciation for the Exceptional Organization of GTTES 2025 
 
Respected Organizing Committee, 
 
On behalf of VERTEX, we extend our sincere gratitude and appreciation to the entire team behind GTTES 
2025 for orchestrating an outstanding exhibition. It was truly an honor to be a part of such a 
meticulously planned and excellently executed event, which not only met but exceeded our 
expectations in every aspect. 
 
From the seamless coordination to the impeccable management, every detail of the exhibition reflected 
the highest standards of professionalism. The well-structured layout, efficient logistical support, and 
engaging atmosphere created an ideal platform for networking, knowledge exchange, and business 
growth. 
 
The quality of footfall at GTTES 2025 was remarkable, attracting industry leaders, decision-makers, and 
key stakeholders from across the textile and garment machinery sector. This enabled us to engage in 
meaningful discussions, forge valuable partnerships, and showcase our latest innovations to a highly 
relevant and enthusiastic audience. The event served as a catalyst for fostering new opportunities, 
reinforcing existing relationships, and further solidifying VERTEX's presence in the industry. 
 
We deeply appreciate the tireless efforts of the organizing team in ensuring a smooth and enriching 
experience for exhibitors and visitors alike. Your dedication and commitment to excellence have set a 
new benchmark in industry exhibitions, making GTTES 2025 a resounding success. 
 
Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks and commendation for your outstanding work. We look 
forward to participating in future editions of GTTES and continuing this enriching association. 
 
With warm regards, 
 

VERTEX EDGE TECH 

 
 

Mr. Rupesh Kale 
( Director ) 
 


